18th November, 1949.
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1 Deer Sir,

E. PSPV "ppAIRFAEE".
Refrizerating Machinery.

With reference to your let ter of the llth ultimo,
; I have to inform you that the remarks contained in the
i copy of Messrs. Salvesen & Co.'s letter of the 10th
ODetober concerning the cepability of the standby plant

have been noted.
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¢ #1th regard to the spare gear enumerated in my

letter of the 15th August last, I have to point out
that these additlionsl spares ere required because the
components of the two units are not interchangesble
as required by Section 2, Clause 3 (e¢) of the Rules.

Yours faithfully,

el

pro Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,
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